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Glasgow 2024 Publishes Final Progress Report 

Glasgow 2024 has today published the last of six electronic Progress Reports 

which have been produced during the two-year period leading up to the 

convention.  Progress Report 5 (the first of the six was numbered as Progress 

Report 0) can be downloaded in PDF format from the Glasgow 2024 website at 

https://glasgow2024.org/for-members/publications/. 

 

The cover for Progress Report 5 (PR5), is by Glasgow 2024 Publications 

Division Head and Hugo Award Finalist, Sara Felix. 

 

PR5 includes news from all areas including: 

• A final update from Convention Chair Esther MacCallum-Stewart 

• A list of our 6,000+ registered members and ticket holders 

• Membership statistics and demographics, with 33 countries represented 

from around the globe 
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• Practical information to help attendees arrive in and enjoy their time at 

the convention, from site maps to badge collection arrangements and 

discounted local travel passes 

• Full details and timings for our Special Events – including the Hugo 

Award Ceremony, Masquerade, Opera, Orchestra, theatrical 

performances, concerts, and dances 

• Updates on Volunteering, Accessibility and Childcare Services, as well 

as our approach to Sustainability 

• Our updated Code of Conduct, which all members and ticket holders are 

expected to abide by when attending the convention in person or online.  

ENDS 

 

“World Science Fiction Society”, “WSFS”, “World Science Fiction Convention”, 

“Worldcon”, “NASFiC”, “Hugo Award”, the Hugo Award Logo, and the distinctive 

design of the Hugo Award Trophy Rocket are service marks of the World 

Science Fiction Society, an unincorporated literary society. 

 

The 82nd World Science Fiction Convention, Glasgow 2024, will take place in 

Glasgow, UK from 8-12 August 2024. For more information about the 

convention, including current membership rates, visit https://glasgow2024.org/. 

Find us on social media at @Glasgowin2024. 
  

 

https://glasgow2024.org/

